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PHW Provider,

Currently PHW provides you the courtesy of a reminder when we observe providers scheduling over 
authorizations. Please be aware that effective 6/1/2020, PHW will be implementing billing guardrails within 
HHAeXchange to ensure that providers do not bill for more units than the participant is authorized. 

If there is a need to move a service by a day to accommodate a participant or to adjust due to an 
unavoidable staffing limitation, it is acceptable under some circumstances to move or adjust that day of 
service. This request should be dependent upon the sound professional judgement of the provider. PHW 
provider quality and network departments will continue to monitor compliance with health plan guidelines 
and expectations. 

It is our goal that this update will help providers with accurate utilization of authorized services 
throughout the year and that we can quickly identify any issues or changing participant needs. PHW 
remains committed to responding in a timely manner to any issues or adjustments.
 
Included are some examples of service schedule adjustments that PHW considers acceptable and reflect 
sound judgement. PHW encourages providers to ask additional questions and/or request review of 
alternate examples. PHW will incorporate additional feedback into the FAQs to benefit the full provider 
network. 

Thank you for your ongoing partnership and commitment to delivering exceptional service to CHC 
participants. 



Examples:


